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From the Principal’s Desk  
 

Dear Parents, 

It was wonderful to have so many of you in the building throughout the day last Thursday. There are many ways to 

communicate, but for the things that really matter there is nothing like a face-to-face encounter.  

 

We were sad to cancel our Homecoming this past week due to all of the rain that we have had this season. However, we 

look forward to seeing many of you this coming week at the first HSA General Meeting on Tuesday night and/or Thursday 

afternoon at the Living Rosary. 

 

With prayers for a blessed week. 

 

In Christ, 

Ms. Baker 
 

 

PowerSchool Unavailable 

In order to maintain world-class service and security, PowerSchool will migrate our PowerSchool SIS servers to Microsoft 

Azure, Microsoft's secure and intelligent cloud, on the weekend of 10/19/18. Because of this move, PowerSchool will not be 

available the weekend of October 19th.  A ticker will be put on the top of the PowerSchool page with exact details and 

timeframe once it gets close. 

 

Reminder – Room Parent Training Session – Tonight!!! 

Our Room Parent meeting will be tonight, Wednesday, October 17th, at 7:00 p.m.  Thank you to all parents who 

volunteered!  

 

Picture Retake Day – Tuesday, October 23rd  

Picture retake day is scheduled for Tuesday, October 23rd.  Students, who were absent or need a retake will have their 

picture taken on that day. Please remember to return your original pictures to the photographer if you want your child’s 

picture retaken. 

 

Attention Middle School Students 

Do you need help assembling your ukulele? On Friday, November 2, right after 12:15 dismissal, Mr. & Mrs. Harper will be here 

to help.  If you want to decorate the body of your instrument, please do that a few days before so it is nice and dry.  If you 

are a middle school student staying after school for this workshop, please remember to bring a lunch with you. The Harpers 

will be available for help in the Music Room until 3:30.    

 

Skate Night  

Our Skate Night Out was a great success.  We had over 100 students, parents and staff skating to support the School of the 

Incarnation.  Thanks to all for coming out and a special thank you to Mrs. Rykiel, Mrs. Spaulding and Mrs. Shoots for joining 

Ms. Baker in the rink to skate with the students! 

 

Living Rosary 

We have scheduled a school wide living rosary for Thursday, October 25 at 2:15 PM. We are praying for good weather – as 

we would like to have this event outside, but if it is raining we will have it in Marian Hall. Students will be able to bring in a 

flower for Our Lady if they would like to on that day. 

 

 

 
Wednesday, October 17th: Rescheduled – 8th Grade ACRE testing 

HSA Room Parent meeting – 7:00 PM 
Thursday, October 18th:  Mrs. Richard’s and Mrs. Shallow’s 2nd Grade Field Trip – Jug Bay 8:45 AM to 2:45 PM 
Friday, October 19th:  No School for students – Teacher Professional Day 
Tuesday, October 23rd:  School Picture Retake Day starting at 8:30 AM  
    Liturgy 1:30 PM 
    HSA Parent meeting 7:00 PM – Uniform sales begin at 6:00 PM 
Thursday, October 25th:  Living Rosary 2:15 PM 
Friday, October 26th:  3rd Grade Field Trip – Baltimore Aquarium 8:30 AM to 2:30 PM 
    HSA Trunk or Treat  6:30 – 8:00 PM  - parking lot opens at 5:30 PM 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Plan To Attend!   

The first HSA Parent Night is October 23rd.  Join fellow Incarnation parents and staff as we take a look at the year so far and 

what lies ahead.  Our meeting begins at 7PM but for those of you still looking for winter uniforms, the Uniform Exchange will 

open at 6PM.  Please remember:  uniforms must be in good condition (no holes or stains);  label all pieces with masking tape 

indicating size; only cash, check, or "existing credit" is accepted.  The Uniform Exchange does not have a credit card 

processor.  Thank you!   

 

HSA Christmas Bazaar 

Vendors, Crafters and Small Business Owners – don’t miss your chance to showcase and sell your products at our Annual 

Christmas Bazaar and Pancake Breakfast. School of the Incarnation will be hosting our annual Christmas Bazaar on 

Saturday, December 1st, from 9am – 12pm, complete with a Pancake Breakfast with Santa and kids craft area. Fun for the 

whole family! Excellent opportunity to display your products to a school body of more than 500 families, as well as to the 

local community! Vendor space is available for $25-$35 per spot. All tables are on a first come first serve basis.  Vendors will 

need to provide their own 9’ (or smaller) table.  Space is limited and will sell out. See attached Vendor Agreement flyer to 

reserve your table. 

HSA School of the Incarnation Fundraiser at Newk’s 

Join us!  Our 2nd Spirit Night of the school year will be Monday, November 5th from 4:00 p.m until 8:00 p.m. at Newk's 

Eatery.  Proceeds from every purchase will benefit the School of the Incarnation Home and School Association. 

 

AmazonSmile 

From October 29 – November 2, AmazonSmile will increase the donation rate on all eligible smile.amazon.com purchases. 

This will be our largest bonus donation promotion to date, and is a great opportunity for School of the Incarnation to 

increase its AmazonSmile donations. 

 

Altar Servers Needed 

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Church is seeking students in grades 4 and above who wish to be altar servers. Please 

contact Deacon.Fred@verizon.net 

 

mailto:Deacon.Fred@verizon.net


The School of the Incarnation HSA presents our 2nd annual 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

Join us for a spooktacular evening of Halloween fun! 
	

Friday,	October	26,	2018	
6:30	P.M.	–	8:00	P.M.	

Parking	lot	opens	at	5:30	
$20	per	car	

1	large	pizza	and	4	bottled	waters	for	$10	
	

Wondering what the Trunk or Treat is?  What to bring?  What to wear?  Please see our Trunk or Treat FAQ below... 
 
What is the Trunk or Treat? 
The Trunk or Treat is our newest community event and fundraiser!  It provides our school community the opportunity to 
come together and celebrate Halloween a little early, while we raise funds for our school.   
 
What happens at the Trunk or Treat? 
Trunk or Treat is a version of trick or treating, but instead of children going door-to-door to collect candy, they go from 
trunk to trunk.  The Trunk or Treat will take place right here in our own parking lot. This is a great opportunity to trick or 
treat with school friends you might not ordinarily see on Halloween!   
 
Is there an age limit for the Trunk or Treat? 
No!  All students grade Pre-K – 8th grade are invited to participate – and their siblings and friends!  This is a special 
opportunity for our 4th – 8th grade students who are not able to wear costumes during the school day celebration! 
 
Do I have to purchase a parking spot in order for my child/children to participate? 
Yes.  The $20 admission fee includes your parking spot, the opportunity for all of your children to trick or treat, participate 
in the costume parade/contests, and enjoy the DJ and photo booth. 
 
What type of food and drink will be served? 
Food and drink will only be available through advance purchase.  1 large pizza and 4 bottles waters can be purchased for 
$10 in advance via the ticket sale form or school website.  Pre-purchased pizzas can be claimed in front of the school 
building beginning at 6:00 P.M. the night of the event. 
 
What should my child wear? 
His or her Halloween costume!  School rules for Halloween costumes should be followed – costumes may not be bloody 
or include weapons of any kind.   
 
Can I / Must I decorate my car? 
Decorating of “trunks” is optional.  If you can’t get enough Pinterest – go crazy!  A prize will be awarded for the most 
“Spooktacular” trunk.  No time to decorate?  No problem!  A bowl of candy is all you need! 
 
Do I need to provide my own candy? 
Yes.  We also ask that all participants adhere to the school’s peanut free policy and refrain from handing out candy that 
contains peanuts.  Candy that is labeled “may contain” or “made is a facility with” is permissible.   



 
What if it rains? 
The Trunk or Treat will go on as scheduled in light rain.  If we need to cancel, a decision will be made by 3:00 P.M. on 
October 26th.  The event will be rescheduled for the next day, Saturday, the 27th.  No refunds will be issued in the case of 
rain. 
 
Can I invite friends or family that do not attend School of the Incarnation? 
Absolutely!   
 
What time will the parking lot open? 
The parking lot will open at 5:30 P.M.  All trunks must be set-up by 6:15, at which point the parking lot will be closed for 
the safety of the children. 
 
When will ticket sales close? 
Ticket sales will close at 3 P.M. the day of the event.  No spots will be sold at the door. 
 
*Please remember that this is an event for our children.  No alcoholic beverages are permitted.   
 
 
A Trunk or Treat Timeline: 
 
5:30 – Parking lot opens for decorating, set-up, etc. 
6:15 – Parking lot closes to incoming traffic 
6:30 – Halloween Parade around the parking lot 
6:45 – Trunk or Treating begins 
7:45 – Contest Winners Announced 
8:00 – Trunks closed 
 
 
If you still have questions, email our Trunk or Treat chairs Meghan Brown at kenmegbrown@comcast.net or Natalie Gray 
at natcatgray@gmail.com! 
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The School of the Incarnation HSA Presents 

Our 2nd Annual 
 

 
 
 
Friday, October 26, 2017 

6:30 P.M. – 8:00 P.M. 
Parking Lot opens at 5:30 

$20 per car 
$10 Dinner Deal – Large Pizza & 4 Bottles of Water 

 
 

Use this form to purchase tickets by check.  Return form and payment to school marked:  
“Attention:  Trunk or Treat Committee” 
 
To pay with credit card, visit: 
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/schooloftheincarnation/trunk-or-treat 
 
Name:  __________________________________________   Phone:  _______________________ 
 
 
Email:  __________________________________     Youngest child’s teacher:  _______________ 
 
 
Number of cars  _________ x $20.00 =  __________ 
 
Number of Dinner Deals:  ________ x $10.00 = __________ 
(includes 1 large pizza and 4 bottles of water) 
 
Total Amount Enclosed:  ______________(Please make checks payable to School of the Incarnation)   
 
 

Don’t miss the fun!!!!!!! 
 

 

Costume Contest! 



 
October 1, 2018 

 

Dear Vendors,  

 

 The Home and School Association of  School of the Incarnation will host a Christmas Bazaar on 

December 1, 2018.   Our Bazaar will begin at 9a.m. and last until 12p.m.  Vendor tables can remain open until 

1pm to capture the last of the shoppers.   On the day of the Bazaar, the building will open 7:00a.m. and must 

be cleared by 2:00p.m.   

 

 All spaces will be approximately 9 X 9 and assigned on a first come, first served basis.   Space in Marian 

Hall, our dining area, will be $35 and space in the hallway will sell for $25.  By submitting a registration form, 

you agree to be set up by 8:45a.m. and not to pack up before 12:45p.m.  Any vendor who has not completely 

cleared their belongings out of the building by 2pm will be charged an additional $25.  There will a limited 

number of home businesses represented and only two of the same type of craft represented at the Bazaar.   ** 

Any and all food products must be peanut-free. 

 

 To make your reservation, bring in the registration form below, completed, along with a check made 

out to “School of the Incarnation” to the front office, attention Meg Richardson.  Space will be held in the 

order in which signed reservation forms and payment are received.  If you have any questions, please contact 

Dana Barile at manadazzie@gmail.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dana Barile 

 

 

Name:_____________________________________________________________ 

Email:______________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:______________________________________________________ 

Name of Business: ____________________________________________________ 

Craft Type/Home Business Type:________________________________________ 

 

Number of Spaces required:   $35 (Marian Hall) _____  $25 (hallway) ____________ 

TOTAL: $_________ 

 

Signed:____________________________________________________________ 

 

Office Use:    

Date Received:___________ Check Number: _________ Space Assigned: ______________ 



Join us for

at Newk’s
SPIRIT NIGHT

Gambrills
1360 Main Chapel Way

443-302-2734

Join us Monday, November 5th, between 4 p.m.-8 p.m..
Proceeds from every purchase benefits

School of the Incarnation Home & School Association .



 


